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LETTER DATED 20 DECEMBEH 195)+ FROM THE REPRESENTATIVE OF ISHAEL ADDRESSED
TO THE fRESIDElJT OF THE SECUIlITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to refer once more to. my Gov"ernment 1 s complaint against

Egypt concerning the enforcement by that country of restrictions on the p<"l,ssage

of ships trading with Israel tbrough the Suez Canal.

In view of the fact that the S. S. Bat Ga;lim) together 'idtb its crew and

cargo, has not yet been released from un1a.'.vfu1 detention by Egypt to proceed

on its journey to Haifa through the Suez Canal) I have the honour) on

instructions from my Government) to request that a meeting of the Security

Cotmcil be called a~ an early date in o~o.er that the matter may be considered

further.

Accept) Sir, etc.

(Signed)
.--'--~

Ab"ba EBAN

Ambassador and Permanent Representative
of Israel to the United Nations


